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September 12, 1985

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

On behalf of Mr. Tony Salinas, host of the "South Texas
Salute to Vice President and Mrs. George Bush'", I want to
cordially invite you to attend this historic event and share
the platform with the other dignitaries present.

The "Salute'" will take place on Saturday, September 14th,
in Hebbronville at the Salinas Ranch. This non-partisan
event will consist of a free barbeque open to all the people
of South Texas. It will begin at 5:00 P.M. with the serving
of dinner. At approximately 7:00 P.M. the Vice President will
arrive at the barbeque site to begin his address. Prior to
his speech, the dignitaries present, including yourself, will
be introduced.

Should you require further details, please call Mr. Tony
Salinas at 512/527-3261., On behalf of Tony and Vice President
and Mrs. Bush, we look forward to seeing you and enjoying a
wonderful evening of South Texas fellowship.

Sincerely,

GENE SEAMAN, Chairman
Nueces Republican Party
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